
 
 PRESS RELEASE  

 
VR Interactive Corporation  
Announces Auditor Change 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Mississauga, Ontario (November 21, 2011) – VR Interactive Corporation (the Company) 
(TSXV-NEX-VRI.H) announced that it has been advised by its current auditor, Millard, 
DesLauriers & Shoemaker LLP, that the firm has made a strategic decision to discontinue the 
business of auditing public companies. As a result they will no longer be able to audit the 
Company. The Company is conducting a review to engage a new auditor.  
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Contact: 
  
Lorne S. MacFarlane  
CFO and Secretary of the Company 
Office: 902.496.7594 
lornemac@eastlink.ca  
 
The TSX Venture Exchange does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
release. 


